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July 8, 2024 
 
Dear Bayonne Community,         
 
We would like to announce to our Bayonne School Community that our new Supervisor of Athletics is Mr. Daniel 
George. We are very excited to have Mr. George leading our Athletic program. Leaving the current post as Vice 
Principal of Athletics is Dr. Michael Pierson, who will be assuming a principal position in the district. We applaud 
Dr. Pierson’s new role and thank him for multiple championships at the county and state level.  
 
Mr. George was an accounting major at The Ohio State University where he was one of the Buckeyes' wrestling 
captains in his final two seasons in 1987 and 1988. Mr. George earned two Master's degrees from Monmouth 
University in education and administration. Prior to coming to Bayonne Mr. George was the Officer of Student 
Affairs at Long Branch High School.  
  
Mr. George’s football, wrestling, and track teams at Long Branch High School have combined to win 16-division 
titles and 9 team state championships along with 4 individual State Champions … Earning him Coach of the Year 
honors 22 times. 
 
That all led to Mr. George being inducted into the Long Branch High School Athletic Hall of Fame, the New Jersey 
Scholastic Coaches Association Hall of Fame, the Jersey Shore Interscholastic Wrestling Association Hall of Fame 
and the Shore Football Coaches Foundation Hall of Fame.  
 
Please look for upcoming parent meetings, team meetings, and introduction meetings from Mr. George this 
September. 
 
Mr. George is available to speak to you via his email dgeorge@bboed.org or his office number 201-858-5566. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Coach Danny George! 
 

 
 
Go Bees,  
 
 
 
 
John Niesz  
Superintendent 
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